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Please record my objections to PSE’s plan. It is misguided - a product of incentives that
encourage capital investment instead of fossil fuel energy-reducing alternatives. 

Instead of investing in renewable resources, energy storage, and other modern solutions,
PSE is wasting $1 billion of ratepayer dollars in coming decades on “Energize Eastside”
– an obsolete and unsafe transmission line through Eastside neighborhoods that only
benefits the company’s bottom line.
Puget Sound Energy is sacrificing Puyallup Tribal land, community safety, and
customer money for a liquefied natural gas (LNG) terminal in Tacoma that we do not
need.
PSE plans to operate its Colstrip coal plant—the largest source of carbon pollution in
the NW—until at least 2035.
PSE intends to build over 700 MW of new fracked gas plants over the next 10 years and
has already secured the permits necessary to begin construction.
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